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Summary of Change:

On January 30, 2015, CenturyLink is providing notification regarding planned bill cycle changes in the Integrated Access Billing System (IABS).   This change becomes effective on May 1, 2015.
CenturyLink will be changing many customer bill cycles in IABS effective with the May 2015 bills. We will be condensing the number of bill cycles as shown in the tables below.  This may create a bill with prorated charges for more than one month or less than one month, depending on the bill cycle change.  This activity is to align the cycles prior to the IABS to Carrier Access Billing System (CABS) conversion.   
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For additional information regarding the planned ASR system conversion activity, refer to General notification GENL.ANNC.01.06.15.F.13011.ASR_SystemConsolidation sent on January 6, 2015.  The notice is available on the Customer Notice Letter Archive (CNLA) at http://wholesale.centurylinkapps.com/cnla.
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this notice, please contact your CenturyLink Service Manager.   Thank you for choosing CenturyLink for your communication needs.  We value you as our customer.
